
 

NOTICE 

 

The International Students Office at Panjab University would like to facilitate 

those Indian students who wish to go abroad for higher studies. The Notice Board 

on the ground floor of the Guru Tegh Bahadur Bhawan carries all such 

information. The office is on the top floor. All announcements of scholarships, 

etc. are posted on this Notice Board as well as our web page.  
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